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25 January 2024  
 
Dear Parents and Families, 
 
I hope that you and your families are well.  
 
I am writing to you with some positive news.  
 
Mrs Wilde, who is our current year 5/6 class teacher, has been away from school due to ill health. 
 
I am delighted to write to inform you that she is now returning to Cherry Tree Academy. 
 
Mrs Wilde will be building up her time with us and her class over the coming weeks. I am not only delighted 
that she is returning to school but more importantly, that she is feeling much better. 
 
I am certain that you will welcome Mrs Wilde back to Cherry Tree with great enthusiasm!   
 
Thank you, as always for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mr Adam Dawson  
Headteacher  
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